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Date: June 11, 2025 
 
To: Goodhue County Board of Commissioners  
 
From: Stacy Lance, Executive Admin. Asst. – Special Projects Lead 
 
Re: Sentencing to Service Program 
 
 
The State of MN has eliminated funding for the Sentencing to Service (STS) Program.  
Goodhue County has received termination notice of the current contract effective June 18, 
2025.  
 
The attached presentation gives an overview and history of the STS Program in Goodhue 
County.  In addition, it outlines three options, and the costs associated with those options. 
Loss of the STS program in Goodhue County creates a significant reduction in labor provided 
and ends a restorative justice program that fostered a sense of accountability while making 
meaningful contributions of time and work.  
 
Also attached is the packet of information that was forwarded to the State Legislature 
advocating for the continuation of the program, in that packet is a detailed list of duties 
currently assigned to STS that is referenced in the presentation.  
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